
December 17, 2024 

Good Morning, 

I hope everyone is looking forward to the upcoming break! Enjoy your time together and 
I hope everyone has a Merry Christmas and a Happy Holiday Season! Here is this 
week's schedule: Weekly Schedule  

Please remember that our upcoming break begins on Monday, December 23rd and we 
return to classes on Thursday, January 2nd.  

I am sure you heard about the sad events that took place at Madison Abundant Life 
Christian School yesterday. Please keep them in your thoughts and prayers as they 
face this tragedy. In fact, I feel all schools feel the pain of these types of events. We 
continue to strive to have safe and secure schools in Belmont. As a reminder, please 
communicate if you know of someone in crisis or in need of help. We want all of our 
students to be safe and feel good about coming to school.  

Have a great rest of your week! 

Sincerely, 

Beau Buchs 

Superintendent 
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